
A note from Mrs Allan 

The children had a wonderful afternoon on 
Tuesday, with their new (or same!) class teach-

er. They will be taught by their new teacher 
every Tuesday afternoon until we break up, to 

ensure that they are feeling ready for the transi-
tion. Please see your class story on Dojo to find 
out who the TA team for your child’s class will 
be. Miss Woodhill and I carried out interviews 
for a new Family Support Worker yesterday, 
whilst Mrs Smith is on Maternity Leave. I am 

super pleased to say that we have appointed a 
brilliant temporary Family Support Worker. I will 
share more information, when we have carried 

out all relevant checks. 

Have a great weekend. 

A massive THANK YOU to Miss Watts, Mrs Elliot-Smith and Miss Doughty for taking the 
choir children on a trip to London’s Apollo Theatre to see Wicked! The children had a won-

derful time and they enjoyed every minute of their day out. 
 

Furry Friends 

The school site is a dog free zone. Whilst we 

understand that it is lovely to bring your furry 

friend to collect children from school, especially 

whilst the weather is nice, we do ask they you 

do not congregate or tie dogs up by the gate. 

Some adults and children have fear of dogs and 

should be able to walk in and 

out of the gate without worry. 
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Road Safety 

It is incredibly important, given this increasing 
amount of traffic to be driving and parking con-

sciously outside of the school. Parents are remind-
ed that it is not safe to ‘pull up’ outside of the 

school gates to drop children off.  

If you need to drive to school, please us the park-
ing opposite bays opposite the school or park a few 

streets away and walk the short distance up to 
school. You can leave five minutes earlier to give 

yourself more time to find a suitable parking space. 

We cannot police the streets ourselves and rely on 
parents/carers to be driving safely when outside of 
school. We understand that it is busy 
and that at times, this might get frus-
trating however you must always put 

the pedestrians safety first.  

Attendance 
 

The whole school attendance for last week was 
90.6%. 

 
Your child should only be staying at home if they 

are too unwell to be in school or if they have a high 
temperature. Children with symptoms of hay fever 
can still come into school. They can be given aller-

gy medication at home before they come into 
school. We have air purifiers in the rooms that are 

most effected. 
If your child has a light cold or cough, they should 
still be attending school. If your child is sick, they 
can return to school 48hrs after the last bout of 

sickness. 
Please ensure any medication is administered be-
fore they arrive at school. School can only give 

medication to children that has been prescribed by 
the doctor at a dose of four times a day (anything 
less than this, the prescribed dosage will fall out-

side of school day times). 
 
 














